
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Craig Nelson, 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Thursday, September 9, 2021 9:09 AM 
'Craig Nelson' 
Consumer Contact 

RE: Providing & Protecting Power Needs of FL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10966-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: craigne1son1111=gmai1.com@mg.gospringboard.io <craigne1son1111=gmai1.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On 
Behalf Of Craig Nelson 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:26 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Providing & Protecting Power Needs of FL 

Dear Commissioner 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Docket No. 20210015-EI 
FL & FPL have a reputation for having one of the most reliable & affordable power 
generation & distribution grids in the U.S. 
Please continue your efforts to provide the incentives to develop efficient, economical & 
environmentally-conscious power to FL residents by investing in solar power, rugged 
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transmission grids & climate change resilient systems. Also, fairly balance the cost of 
electricity to the large percentage of fixed income, elderly population in FL with reasonable 
utility company profits. Your equitable oversight will help secure affordable, clean & reliable 
energy for all Floridians while providing a robust business climate for our electricity 
companies. Thank you for being our advocate. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Craig Nelson 
8 PALMVIEW BLVD 
FORT MYERS BEACH FL, 33931-4520  

 

 




